

Chief Secretary to Government

Date: 13 March 2023

Hon. Allan Bird, MP Chairman Special Parliamentary Committee on National General Elections Parliament House Waigani National Capital District

Dear Chairman,

SUBJECT:

SUBMISSION TO THE SPECIAL PARLIAMENTARY COMMITTEE ON 2022

NATIONAL ELECTIONS

I attach for your perusal the submission as requested. I also confirm that I will be able to attend and present the submission to the Committee today at the appointed time of 10.00 AM.

Yours sincerely,

IVAN POMALEU, OBE

Chief Secretary

Department of Prime Minister & National Executive Council 7th Floor – Sir Manasupe House, Waigani

Tel: (675) 3019006 / 3019007 Email: chiefsecoffice@pmnec.gov.pg PO Box 639, Waigani, NCD Papua New Guinea